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Loughshinny crossroads area – proposed  traffic calming scheme 
Notice is hereby given that Fingal County Council in pursuance of its function under Section 38 of the Road Traffic Act 1994 has prepared a scheme for traffic calming for the Loughshinny Crossroads area. The proposed scheme provides for the following:

· One ramp on either side of the Loughshinny Crossroads on the R128 (Rush-Skerries Road)
· Entry treatment works on  the R128 (Rush/Skerries Road)   in the area where the two gateway signs are in position on the approaches to the Loughshinny crossroads
· One ramp on either side of the school on the Loughshinny Road (Harbour Road)
· Appropriate signing and lining
Plans and particulars of the proposed scheme which are shown on Drawing Number LTC/001 may be inspected from Thursday 17th of April 2008 at the following locations: -

Fingal County Council, 



Monday – Friday    
 9.00 a.m. – 4.30 p.m County Hall,                                                            
            
       
     
(open through lunch)           
Swords 

Co. Dublin


Loughshinny Community Centre 


Monday – Friday    
 9.00 a.m. – 2.00pm
Loughshinny,





(Phone No-8020244 – if required)
Co. Dublin 

Skerries Community Centre,


Monday – Friday    
10.00a.m. – 9.00p.m.
Dublin Road, 





Saturday    
10.00a.m. – 4.00p.m.
Skerries,






Sunday    
11.00a.m. – 3.00p.m.
Co Dublin

Rush Community Centre,



       Monday – Thursday      9.00am – 5.00pm

Rush,



                            

Friday

    9.00am – 4.30 p.m

Co. Dublin
      



The offices of Fingal County Council will be closed all day on the 5th May 2008 (May Bank Holiday).
The plans and the particulars of the proposed scheme can also be viewed on Fingal County Council’s website under www.fingalcoco.ie/Roads
Representations regarding the proposed Traffic Calming Scheme may be made in writing to Mr. Martin Sweeney, Administrative Officer, Fingal County Council, Transportation Department, Grove Road, Blanchardstown, Dublin 15, to arrive not later than 4.30pm on Friday 23rd of May 2008.

Martin Sweeney
Administrative Officer
Transportation Department 
